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Re: Regulations to protect workers from extreme heat. I am writing to express my support for such
legislation. Just as OSHA protects workers from some dangers that can be encountered in their jobs,
so should the State of New Mexico protect workers from extreme heat. No worker should die, be
hospitalized or otherwise sickened due to heat-related illness. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.


